Spen Court Care Home

NEWSLETTER

Celebrating life

General Manager Focus



Summer Times!

Welcome to the Spen Court Summer Newsletter.

Time is just flying by. Luckily, we are managing to have some fun times in between the weather being too hot or too wet, we're never happy!

We have lots to look forward to in the coming months, which is always exiting.

Thank you to family members and friends for the continued support to both myself and the Spen Court team.

We do our very best to make Spen Court a happy place to live but we don't claim to be perfect. Please speak to a team member if you have any issues or concerns, by working together we can make life better for all. Positive comments are always welcomed, so be sure to share these too.

Enjoy the summer, stay hydrated and safe in the sun.

Paula

Dates for your Diary

AUGUST

1st - Join us as we celebrate Yorkshire Day & International Beer Day with a game of Bingo and Yorkshire beverages. Cheers!

7th Birthday Celebrations - 103rd birthday of Edith. Join our party as we are entertained by Rochelle

15th - National Relaxation Day – Join us as we have a therapeutic afternoon

30th - Summer Party

SEPTEMBER

4th - Join us as we are entertained by the wonderful presence of Karen Clegg who will be singing for us.

9th - Emergency Services Day

17th – Lindsey, Quaver, Iris & Craig will be entertaining us with the singing of Lindsey & the cuteness of Quaver & Iris, Craig will just be here!



Employee of the Month

Each month team members, families, friends and visitors are encouraged to vote for a team member.

The employee of the month form can be located from reception. Vote for a team member who you think deserves a little 'well done' treat. Somebody who you think has gone above and beyond within their job role within that month.

June Employee of the Month

Hannah Nfor - Care Assistant

Hannah was voted by fellow team members for working well as part of a team and for being the ray of sunshine that she is, she brightens the day of the residents.



SPOTLIGHT ON

Spen Court Mini Bus. The bus is currently getting an annual service but upon return we shall be looking forward to some delightful outings

What we've been up to...

UEFA European Women's Championship

The gentlemen of Spen Court have been a big support of the Women's Championship.

They have watched match after match and supported them throughout every game. The final was no different, they had their meal in front of the television as they didn't want to miss a thing.

Well done Ladies, we are very proud of you all!





WHOLE TEAM APPROACH!

We each have a different job role but we all make a difference.

All team members interact with residents on a daily basis regardless of what job we do. Spen Court is home to the residents and we are privileged to get to spend time with them. This can be a general chat to assisting within a specific job role, some residents like to help clean up or assist with laundry. Stanley is sharing his terrible jokes with Nikki, Deputy Manager.

LET'S TALK facebook

Don't forgot to follow us at Spen court care home-Barchester Healthcare

You can keep up-to date with what's going on within the home.

Facebook is a great way to keep connected with how your family or friend are keeping busy. We like to show activities, events and entertainment.

Feel free to give us a follow!

NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND Spen Court

WORLD ALZHEIMER'S MONTH

Dementia Friends Sessions

September 10th & 24th

Times 10.30am or 2.30pm

If you would like a little look in the life of someone living with dementia this session could be for you!

Pick a date & time - book in with Liz our receptionist.

The sessions last an hour.

Thank You

Family & Friends

From all the team at Spen Court we'd like to say a big thank you to you all for all your support and understanding over the last few months.

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS INCOMING!

August will bring us the 103rd Birthday of resident Edith & the 70th Birthday of Head Housekeeper, Sue.

Let's get ready to celebrate! (Sorry Sue)



Spen Court care home

Railway Street, Heckmondwike

Tel: 01924 403001 • www.barchester.com